Minutes – Special Meeting – November 17, 2003

Central of Lunenburg Alumni Scholarship Foundation
Directors selected by the 1967 Graduating Class participating in this meeting include:

Al Vaughan, Nancy Chappell, David Arthur, Eleanor Magette, and Gene Hart

The meeting was called to order by Al Vaughan who presented the group with a slate of officers as nominated by members the 1967 Graduating Class. Nominations were as follows:

                          Al Vaughn, Chairperson

                         Nancy Chappell, Vice-Chairperson

                          David Arthur, Secretary

                          Eleanor B. Magette, Treasurer
The proposed officers were elected by unanimous consent.

Al presented to the board a proposed Constitution and Bylaws which had been previously reviewed and concurred in by members of the 1967 Graduating Class.

The proposed Constitution and Bylaws were approved by unanimous consent.

Al presented to the board proposed Articles of Incorporation for submission to the VA Corporation Commission. 

By unanimous consent the board approved the submission of the proposed Articles of Incorporation along with the required fees of $75.00.
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

David Arthur, Secretary

